
Horley (Hookwood) Christadelphians

Keeping us all safe and comfortable at Hookwood Memorial Hall 14th Nov’ 2021

This guide outlines the changes we have made to the way we need to conduct our meetings and ourselves
while at Hookwood Memorial Hall to ensure our family’s safety and wellbeing. Please read and become
familiar with the changes so that we can all support each other safely and lovingly through this transition.

If you have any concerns or questions, please speak to one of the Elders.

Masks

● Members are asked to bring masks to wear before and after services
● Mask-wearing is not mandatory but please wear them until the service begins
● If someone asks you to wear a mask when speaking with them, please do so

Social distancing

● Maintain a distance of at least 1m from high-risk members

● Seating will be distanced, please respect members' wishes and if a bag or book is on the chair next
to them don’t sit there.

Testing

● Everyone must carry out an LFT test (and confirm a negative result) before attending.

● If you feel unwell, please do not attend.

Cleaning and hygiene

● Use hand sanitiser where provided, please use it before entering the hall.
● Wash and sanitise hands after using the toilet
● Bring and use your own Bibles and hymn books

Ventilation

● Entrance door and hall door will be opened to increase ventilation

Welcoming visitors

We continue to welcome visitors to join us at Hookwood Hall. We will:

● Update our website to give information on changes to how we run our services

● Record visitors’ names and contact details.

What happens if someone tests positive for Covid19

If you test positive for Covid19:

● Let the secretary know as soon as possible
● Follow government guidance regarding isolation

The secretary will contact the Hookwood Memorial Hall committee and arrange for any necessary
deep cleaning.

We pray for God's guidance and blessing in all these matters.            October 2021


